
Sabino Improvement Association Meeting Minutes 

July 29th, 2021 

 

Kelley and Brad Powers hosted Potluck and Pound Auction this week.  Thank you!!.      

 

Doug Wilson, President, brought the room to attention at 7:08 p.m. for announcements.  Doug 

thanked our hosts and reminded everyone that hosting this year will include desserts, which frees 

everyone else up to bring main dish, salads, etc.  New member this week was Lise Katz, welcome to 

the hall!!  Marylyn announced there were clink bags on the table, along with a brochure for the Maine 

State Music Theater.  They are putting on a few shows this year, to include the Westbrook location.  

Also, Kerry Nelson’s picture of the Sabino Road improvement project from last summer is on the front 

of the West Bath Report.  There is a copy on the table, or you can pick one up at town hall.   

 

Kelley and Brad Powers donated a Keurig to the Hall, as ours seems to have disappeared.  THANK 

YOU Kelly & Brad!!   

 

Tonight is the pound auction, Tyler Andresen will be our auctioneer tonight.  Please remember our 

100th anniversary is next year, so the money we make tonight goes to the preservation of the hall so 

we can continue to have the hall for the next 100 years.   

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:25 p.m.  30 People attended and the Auction brought in approximately $587 

dollars. 

 


